
 

 

Hinderwell Parish Council 
Hinderwell Play Park Survey – Autumn 2022 

 

Hinderwell Parish Council is reviewing the current equipment in the Play Park at Hinderwell.  We 

would like feedback from residents on which pieces of the current equipment you would like to 

keep and which you would like to see added to the Park.  We have already decided to keep both 

sets of swings and the small climbing frame and slide and these have recently been repaired and 

safety matting installed underneath.  Could you please indicate which – if any – of the other 3 

pieces of equipment should be retained and what else you and your families would like to see 

installed by completing this short survey. 

 

The next steps will be to secure the land which is currently owned by Scarborough Borough Council 

and to seek funding to upgrade the equipment. 

We will keep you informed of progress. 

 

What new equipment would you like to see in the Play Park? – please tick 

Zip Wire 

Junior Climbing Equipment 

Junior Slide 

Roundabout 

Balance Beams 

Adult Exercise/Gym Equipment – see photos below of likely equipment 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

Please let us know which of these items you wish to keep – write near each photo 

 

Please return Survey to Oakridge School, Lyth Butchers or the Village Hub by end of November. 

Thank you 

 

Hinderwell Parish Council, 5 High Street, Hinderwell TS13 5JX – hinderwellparish@tiscali.co.uk 
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